
Guidance for School District Personnel Receiving 
Pre-K K Transition Reports 

Pre-K K Transition Reports are completed by many dedicated preschool teachers 

around our five county region for the purpose of sharing their deep knowledge of the 
incoming Kindergartners with their new school district teachers.  These reports are 
best utilized by the Kindergarten team for placement (when timing allows) and/or by 
building administrators and teachers in preparing for meeting the needs of these 
students prior to the start of school.  

Please be on the lookout for these reports in the spring and early summer. Be 
prepared to distribute them as soon as possible to building leaders, teachers or 
teaching teams. They will be mailed to you directly from your preschool partners. 

 Feel free to reach out with any questions and/or concerns that you may have. 

Thank you all for your help in coordinating this important resource for early learning 

connections!  We believe that the incredible kindergarten teachers in our region and 
their next class of young students will benefit greatly from this collaborative effort! 

In partnership, 

Maureen Hodge
P-3 Early Learning Coordinator 

https://www.nwesd.org/prek-ktransitionreport/

